
From : Zack Stein <zackstein@louisiana.edu>

Subject : Fwd: From Professor W. R. Louis

To : Susan Richard <smr@louisiana.edu>

Zimbra c00001124@louisiana.edu

Fwd: From Professor W. R. Louis

Fri, May 10, 2019 10:32 AM

----- Forwarded Message -----

From: "Special Collections" <speccoll@louisiana.edu>

To: "British Studies" <britishstudies@austin.utexas.edu>

Sent: Wednesday, August 22, 2018 2:53:41 PM

Subject: Re: From Professor W. R. Louis

Dr. Louis,

We received confirmation that you will be arriving at UL Lafayette Thursday, August 23 at around 11:00. We will have

the requested boxes from the Jefferson Caffery Papers on hold for when you arrive.

Thanks very much,

Zack Stein

Head of Special Collections/Assistant Professor

Edith Garland Dupré Library

University of Louisiana at Lafayette

P.O. Box 40199

Lafayette, LA 70504

Phone: (337) 482-6427

Email: zackstein@louisiana.edu

----- Original Message -----

From: "British Studies" <britishstudies@austin.utexas.edu>

To: speccoll@louisiana.edu

Sent: Tuesday, August 14, 2018 8:43:08 AM

Subject: From Professor W. R. Louis

Dear Sir or Madame:

In a couple of weeks I’ll be making a visit to Louisiana and I would like to arrange, if it is possible, for me to come

to your Special Collections Library on Friday August 24.

My purpose is to study a few files in the papers of Jefferson Caffery.  I am interesting in his tour of duty in Egypt.

I believe that I would find it rewarding to see Boxes 58 – 62, especially Box 58.

I am the Kerr Professor of History at the University of Texas and am completing a book to be published by Oxford

University Press on Egypt in the 1950s.  Ambassador Caffery’s papers are thus a matter of considerable interest to me.

I would be very grateful for any assistance are able to give me.

With my sincere thanks,

Wm. Roger Louis

(Kerr Chair and Distinguished Teaching Professor)
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